
TRAC MONTHLY MEETING 
Southside – Sunset Restaurant 

June 16, 2009 
 

President Gary Klein opened the meeting. 
 
Reports: 
 
Treasurer Don Cumberland resigned and there was no treasurer’s report. 
 
Old Business:   
 
TRAC needs a volunteer to serve as Treasurer.  Gary will perform as treasurer until the September elections.
 
Email:  The new email system – the Google Group – should be up and running tomorrow.  Mark Siegal 
suggested a forum but members felt that wouldn’t work for TRAC. 
 
Committee Reports:    
Chris is working on a route for the Poker Run on Saturday, July 18th.  He is sending mail outs to past 
attendees. 
 
BRITS BY THE BAY: 
James Meechie said that we will have the same vendor as last year.  He will come earlier to avoid problems 
that he had last year.   People had already bought lunch at the hot dog stand, and the vendor did not do much 
business.  It should work well for him this year. 
 
The dash plaques are ready, and the ice cream vendor and LBC will also attend.   A volunteer list will be 
passed around for various jobs. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 PM, and several members went to Brusters for dessert. 
 
 
Attendees: 
 
Gary Klein   
Steve Horant 
James Meechie 
Pat Armstad 
Paul Doolittle 
Ben Heller 
Alethea and Mark Schmall 
Diane and Chris Horant 
Dick & Karen Martin 
 


